
 

APPROVED 

06/18/18 

Meeting Minutes of Regular Meeting of Hanover Board of Selectmen held at Town Hall on 

Tuesday, May 29, 2018 @ 7:30 AM. 
 

 

 

Present were Chairman Emmanuel Dockter, Vice-Chair John C. Tuzik, Selectmen: David Delaney, 

Jocelyn Keegan and John Barry.  Also present: Town Manager (TM) Joe Colangelo and Executive 

Assistant Ann Lee.    

 

At 7:30 a.m. Chairman Dockter opened the meeting.   

 

The Board voted to approve the 2018/2019 Board/Committee liaison assignments (attached).    

 

The Board discussed the future role of the Build the Boards Committee regarding who will oversee 

the building project; will the Boards be donated; and who will be responsible for scheduling the 

events?   

 

The Board met to conduct the FY19 Goal Setting Workshop.  (Draft goals attached.)   

 

Chairman Dockter requested information on the prior Sewer Study Committee.   

 

The Board requested a letter of thank be drafted regarding the Memorial Day event.   

 

  

 

 

 

Meeting ended and adjourned at 9:10 AM.   

 


